
NORTHWEST EMC, INC. 
22975 NW Evergreen Parkway, Suite 400 
Hillsboro, OR  97124 
 
 
 
April 30, 2008 
 
 
RE: FCC ID: DZLF00001 
 
 
Dear Application Examiner: 
 
We just completed a TCB upload and issued the grant for FCC ID: DZLF00001, 
and realized that the FCC ID number should be DZL-F00001 (with a hyphen) 
 
Please dismiss this grant, we have already uploaded a new one with the correct 
FCC ID Number. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Northwest EMC, Inc.   
 
 


